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20 November 2020 
 
Your ref: MS20-000912 
 
 
 
Jason Ford, Assistant Secretary 
Property Projects Branch 
Property and Construction Division 
Commercial & Government Services 
Department of Finance 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: LETTER OF OFFER - SIBBICK STREET RESERVE - LOT 1 DP 1135704  
25P SIBBICK STREET RUSSELL LEA NSW 2046 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 25 September 2020 in relation to Council 
making the Department of Finance a formal offer to purchase the abovementioned 
property. 
 
Council has now prepared an offer for the abovementioned site, and has used the 
NSW Valuer General’s current valuation, undertaken in July 2019.  A copy of this 
valuation is attached for your reference. 
 
This letter sets out a proposal for the purchase of the abovementioned site. The 

proposal is subject to the following: 
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Therefore, Council would like to make an offer of for the abovementioned 
property. If you wish to discuss this matter please contact Council’s Manager 
Buildings and Property  

@canadabay.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Regards 
 

Peter Gainsford 
General Manager 
City of Canada Bay 
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19 January 2021 
 
Your ref: MS20-000912 
 

 
Director 
National Divestment 
Property Projects Branch | Property and Construction Division 
Department of Finance 
One Canberra Avenue, FORREST ACT 2603 
 
Dear  
 
RE: RESPONSE LETTER - SIBBICK STREET RESERVE - LOT 1 DP 
1135704 (25P SIBBICK STREET RUSSELL LEA NSW 2046) 
 
I refer to your email of 13 January 2021 responding to our letter of offer for the 
purchase of the Sibbick Street Reserve, dated 20 November 2020. 
 

This letter sets out the revised proposal for the purchase of the abovementioned site. 
The proposal is subject to the following: 

(a) The purchase price being $245,000; 
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Please contact our Manager Buildings and Property,  

@canadabay.nsw.gov.au if you would like to discuss this 
matter. 
 
 
Regards 

Kelly Loveridge 
Acting General Manager 
City of Canada Bay 
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